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Golden Worker at Warrington! 
 

In January, we had the amazing Sian Edwards from C20 as our GOLDEN WORKER at WHH 

!!!! She worked a total of 12 shifts extra with NHSP on top of her substantive contract, so 

we gifted her a bag of goodies and a certificate to thank her for her continued hard work. 

 

 
NHSP AFC Pay Rates 

 

Please see below the new and updated rates for WHH that went live on 9th January!! 

 



 

Valentine’s Day 

 
 

Kind Regards     
Your WHH NHS Professionals Team     


